	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
		ETL Job Last Executed On (Date & Time) :
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		Failure Category 
	Non Conformity
	Business Unit
	Site
	Entity
	Department
	Clause
	Repeated NC Count

	Auditee Not Available
	6.15 In this model, not only goods and services are exchanged for 
consideration, but information is also exchanged. However, in several cases, 
there may be people exchanged, such as visiting engineers who will assist 
the vendors. A proactive AM will not only evaluate vendors, but will also 
actively facilitate the improvement process. It is easy to criticise and 
downgrade or black list an errant vendor. However, it is very difficult to 
develop a vendor partnership to a mutually win-win situation where vendor 
develops and AM gets a quality source of regular supplies. This technique, 
generally, pays back in long run. 
	(BusinessUnit not found)
	Corporate
	Mercury Manufacturing Corporation HQ
	(Department not found)
	(Standard not found)-(Clause Not Found)
	1

	Checklist Change
	6.15 In this model, not only goods and services are exchanged for 
consideration, but information is also exchanged. However, in several cases, 
there may be people exchanged, such as visiting engineers who will assist 
the vendors. A proactive AM will not only evaluate vendors, but will also 
actively facilitate the improvement process. It is easy to criticise and 
downgrade or black list an errant vendor. However, it is very difficult to 
develop a vendor partnership to a mutually win-win situation where vendor 
develops and AM gets a quality source of regular supplies. This technique, 
generally, pays back in long run. 
	(BusinessUnit not found)
	Corporate
	Mercury Manufacturing Corporation HQ
	(Department not found)
	(Standard not found)-(Clause Not Found)
	1

	Date Change
	6.15 In this model, not only goods and services are exchanged for 
consideration, but information is also exchanged. However, in several cases, 
there may be people exchanged, such as visiting engineers who will assist 
the vendors. A proactive AM will not only evaluate vendors, but will also 
actively facilitate the improvement process. It is easy to criticise and 
downgrade or black list an errant vendor. However, it is very difficult to 
develop a vendor partnership to a mutually win-win situation where vendor 
develops and AM gets a quality source of regular supplies. This technique, 
generally, pays back in long run. 
	(BusinessUnit not found)
	Corporate
	Mercury Manufacturing Corporation HQ
	(Department not found)
	(Standard not found)-(Clause Not Found)
	1
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		Category :



	
		Auto Components



	
		Classification :



		Automobiles & Component



	
		Retention Period:



	
		April - June_Q2_2021
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